
NOTICE BY THE SOUTH DAKOTA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION  
OF VARIANCE TO THE INDIVIDUAL METERING REQUIREMENT  

IN ARSD 20:10:26:03 
On March 23, 2023, the South Dakota Public UƟliƟes Commission 
(Commission) received two applicaƟons from Lloyd Companies for a 
variance to the individual metering requirement in ARSD 20:10:26:03 
for The Grove at Ellis Crossing, a new mulƟ-family residenƟal building 
located at 8600 W. 41st St., Sioux Falls, S.D., and for Jefferson Village 
Apartments II, a new mulƟ-family residenƟal building located at 4113 
W. InnovaƟon St., Sioux Falls, S.D.  The public may view the variance 
applicaƟons on the Commission’s website puc.sd.gov under Commis-
sion AcƟons, Commission Dockets, Electric Dockets, 2023 Electric 
Dockets, docket EL23-009 (for The Grove at Ellis Crossing) and docket 
EL23-010 (for Jefferson Village Apartments II) or by contacƟng the 
Commission in person at the Capitol Building, 500 E. Capitol Ave., 
Pierre, S.D.; or by phone at (605) 773-3201; or by e-mail at 
puc@state.sd.us. 


